From: Taylor, Kimberly 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 2:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Subject: Gift

I accepted the following tin of chocolates from Navy Pier Catering SMG Worldwide and put them on the front counter of our offices for the public to share.

https://www.fanniemay.com/chicago-skyline-gift-set-3pk-/
Kimberly A. Taylor

Deputy Commissioner

Mayor’s Office for People with Disabilities

